
For Print: 8/2 & 8/9  
 

TOWN OF WINDSOR 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 
Windsor on August 14, 2024 commencing at 7:00 P.M. at the Windsor Town Hall, 124 
Main Street, Windsor, NY regarding: 
 
A proposed local law entitled “A LOCAL LAW TO OVERRIDE THE TAX LEVY 
LIMIT ESTABLISHED IN GENERAL MUNICIPAL LAW §3-C” 
 
The purpose of this Local Law is to override the limit on the amount of real property 
taxes that may be levied by the Town of Windsor pursuant to General Municipal Law §3-
c, and to allow the Town of Windsor to adopt a budget for the fiscal year beginning 
January 1, 2025 and ending December 31, 2025 that requires a real property tax levy in 
excess of the “tax levy limit” as defined by General Municipal Law §3-c. 
  
Notice is further given that the environmental significance, if any, of the proposed local 
law will be reviewed incident to, and as a part of, said public hearing. 
 
The local law is open to inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office. Persons who require 
assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing comments or suggestions, 
should contact the undersigned to request such assistance. Communications in writing in 
relation thereto may be filed with the Town Board prior to said hearing. 
 
Dated: July 10, 2024 
    Elizabeth Pfister 
    Town Clerk, Town of Windsor 
    Town Hall, 124 Main Street  
    Windsor, NY 13865 
 
 
 


